
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: matthew.buchanan@ppp.sc.gov <matthew.buchanan@ppp.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/12/2016 10:55:53 AM
Subject: Phillip Anson Brown - Sheriff Matthews

Attachments: Sheriff Jim Matthews Letter to Governor re. Phillip Anson Brown 7.6.2016.pdf

Matt,
 
Great talking with you today, and thank you for following up with our office on the inquiry for Sheriff Matthews.  
Please see his letter attached, and please reach out to him to answer his additional questions:  803-518-2205.
 
We’ll plan to hear from you after the July 20th hearing, but if anything else arises, please let us know.
 
Appreciatively,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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